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March 9, 2023 
 
Dear valued friends of the Odd Squad Productions Society,  
 
Odd Squad Productions Society (Odd Squad) is a charitable organization comprised of 
serving and retired police officers and dedicated volunteers. It is recognized as an 
international leader in drug and gang education for youth. Since 1997, Odd Squad has been 
founded on the principles of prevention education. We ascribe to the notion that “it is 
easier to raise a healthy child than to fix a broken adult.” Prevention and education are 
more effective and healthier investments for our youth than treatment. Using a unique 
combination of reality-based educational programs, documentary films, presentations, and 
physical literacy (Judo), we strive to help guide today’s youth through complex personal 
and social issues such as gang recruitment and involvement, drug use, and addiction.  
 
Odd Squad has created award-winning documentaries that focus on educating youth about 
the perils of drugs and gangs that can profoundly affect their future and the health and 
well-being of our communities. For more information about Odd Squad, please view our 
website at www.oddsquad.com.  
 
Every day, children and teens in our community face complex choices surrounding drugs, 
gangs, and risky behaviour. Odd Squad has helped youth overcome challenges, gain 
understanding and knowledge, make healthy choices, and reach their full potential. 
 
After a three-year Covid hiatus, the Odd Squad is excited to announce the return of our 
Annual Golf Tournament. This tournament will be our premier fundraising event for 2023, 
as we will not host a Gala this year. The Odd Squad/Gord Spencer Memorial Golf 
tournament will occur on Sunday, June 11, 2023, at Tsawwassen Springs Golf Course at 
5133 Springs Blvd, Tsawwassen, BC and includes a full day of golf, dinner, silent auction, 
wine wall and raffle.  
 
I am requesting a donation to our auction, wine wall or raffle to help finance outreach 
programs essential to our success, making you a vital member of the Odd Squad family. 
We will feature your products prominently at the event, and a charitable donation receipt 
can be issued if the donation aligns with Canada Revenue Agency regulations.  
 
If you require any additional information, please do not hesitate to contact our auction 
chair Cindy Morrison at (604) 317-6392 or cindy@oddsquad.com. 
 
Thank you in advance for your kind consideration. 
 
 
 
Mark Steinkampf 
Executive Director 
 
 


